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PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
3rd September 2018 
 
“MANCHESTER AGAINST MODERN SLAVERY” - NEW AFRUCA PROJECT TO RAISE AWARENESS OF MODERN SLAVERY IN MANCHESTER CITY LAUNCHED
AFRUCA has received a new grant from Manchester City Council to help raise awareness of Modern Slavery in the city. Tagged “Manchester Against Modern Slavery”, the aim is to help prevent and disrupt Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking across Manchester. This one year project will be conducted as part of efforts by Manchester City Council to address the growing incidence of Modern Slavery in the city.
AFRUCA has strong experience of community engagement and anti-slavery preventive work having recently concluded a similar project on Domestic Slavery across London and Manchester with funding from the Home Office.
As part of this new project which will run till July 2019, AFRUCA will work across all communities across the city to raise awareness of different forms of modern slavery and in particular encourage reporting of cases. This will help to create better protection for victims across Manchester. The issues covered will range from sexual exploitation, domestic slavery and different forms of forced labour.
A key element of the project is the recruitment and training of Community Champions who will reach out to different communities, conducting awareness programmes targeting thousands of people across the City. This will help to improve protection for victims, especially children.
Debbie Ariyo OBE, CEO of AFRUCA said: “I am delighted that Manchester City Council is working with AFRUCA to reach out to different communities in raising awareness of Modern slavery, its consequences on victims and empowering people to help report cases. We look forward to working with others across the city to ensure this project is a success.

 
 
 
 
Note to Editors: 
1.      AFRUCA is the premier charity working to protect and promote the rights of Black and African children in England. We provide a place for children and young people who have been trafficked to access vital services in a culturally appropriate and adaptive environment.
2.      AFRUCA has supported over 500 victims of trafficking since inception in 2001, providing tailored individual support, with a focus on practical, mental health and advocacy needs.
3.      AFRUCA has recently concluded a Home Office funded anti Modern Slavery project reaching tens of thousands of people mainly in the Nigerian community across London and Manchester to help raise awareness of the growing problem of domestic slavery.
4.      The “Manchester Against Modern Slavery” campaign forms part of Manchester City Council efforts to increase awareness of Modern Slavery and increase the number of referrals to the Modern Slavery Helpline.
5.      For media enquiries:
Fabiola Bayavuge, Anti-Slavery Community Worker, AFRUCA
Email: fabiola@afruca.org
Telephone: 0161 205 9274
Website: www.afruca.org
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